Dear VSA Families, Coaches & Staff,

We hope all of you and your families, and those close to you, are healthy and safe! Please
be sure to practice good physical and social distancing guidelines. Following these simple
steps now will make a big difference as we all work together to reduce the trajectory of the
coronavirus outbreak.

As you now know, youth soccer has suspended all soccer activities under our jurisdiction
through April 30th. We will continue to work daily and in concert with local, state and
federal authorities for guidance regarding public health initiatives. We will continue to
provide updates as they occur. While we all hope to return to play as soon as possible, the
health and safety of our players, parents, referees, coaches, administrators and volunteers
is paramount.

Our league partners are intent on completing the 2020 spring season, even though that
might mean playing into July. We are optimistic that once we have a firm return-to-play
date we will be ready with a plan of action that supports player and club development
initiatives.

On behalf of the State’s Club Technical Leaders*, we wish all of you good health and speedy
return to normalcy. We have endured some very challenging times before ... by working
together, we know we can meet any challenge.

Sincerely,

VSA Staff

*Ames SC, Cedar Valley SC, CRSA, FC United, Iowa Rush, Iowa Soccer Club (ISC), JUSC,
Sporting Iowa, Sporting Iowa East, VSA, West Des Moines SC*



